
Open Gates
KEEPING YOUR CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE

 

Every child deserves to feel safe online – and we all have a part to play.
 

Children and young people are online more than ever before; 7-16-year-olds who use the internet say that they spend
an average of four hours a day online. Also, half of ten-year olds now own their own smartphone.

If children are given a device to use, then proactive measures to protect them while they use that device should be a
first and ongoing priority for all parents and carers. Once a child has seen or heard something harmful, they cannot
unsee or hear it. We know how difficult it is for parents to manage their children’s use of their devices and we want to
support you with this.

Later this term, parents will be invited to online safety workshops; we received very positive feedback for the ones we
put on last year and hope to see you again this year. Dates will be released soon.

We have recently subscribed to the Safer Schools App. ‘Safer Schools is a multi-award-winning safeguarding
ecosystem, created to educate, empower and protect the entire school community, in a digital World’.

There is a specific login for parents- please see the letter below.

I would strongly urge you to download the app and use it as your ‘go to’ for all information regarding the online world
for children and how you can keep them safe.

Increasingly, children’s online behaviour on their own devices can overspill into school life e.g. pupils in a group chat
being unkind, or using inappropriate language towards each other; children sharing inappropriate information in
school about things they have seen online. 

When we are made aware of this, we don’t just say ‘this is happening out of school, so it’s nothing to do with us’, we see
it as our role to inform and support children and their families to understand what’s happened, how it has happened
and how to prevent it happening again in the best way we can. Often, parents are shocked when they are informed
about their children’s online behaviour and consequences.

How safe is your child online?

How do you know?

This week, the children have all renewed and signed the iPad pledge for their school device for this year. Please scroll
down to view this so you can support them at home.

But children can’t keep themselves safe on their own. They need the
consistent and constant support of all the adults around them.

We know that children cannot hear these messages enough and we are continually reminding them in school about
the ways in which they can keep safe online. We cannot assume that because they have heard it once, they will
remember it. We also know that the excitement of using the internet can take over and children can be un-knowingly
tricked or groomed into giving out information about themselves, visiting harmful sites or joining in with unsafe and
harmful activities.
 

Please keep reminding your children and please keep checking what they are doing. If you have any questions, please
contact us at school.
 
Yours sincerely,
 

 
 
 

Autumn 1 Issue 2
27/09/2024Love Children Love Learning










